
KC Metro Blue Knights 

September 21, 2020 

 

President Bill Evans called the meeting to order.  He requested a moment of silence for those that have 

gone on to Heaven One. 

Bill reported on the Fall Conference.  Five members attended, Bill & Dianne Evans, Glenn & Laura 

Harmon and Stan Rogers.  The weather started out cold and rainy on the way up but turned beautiful for 

the rest of the time.  He also updated information on the Spring Conference in Mulvane KS.  If you have 

paid your registration for last spring Conference, it is still good for 2021.  You will need to renew your 

room reservation at the hotel as they are not able to keep it on file. 

Upcoming rides:  Oct 3rd is the Last Chance ride to Catfish Charlies.  Look for email on time and meeting 

ride location.  Oct 10the is Support the Blue event and parade in Overland Park KS 3:00- 6:00.  More 

details coming in email. 

For the November meeting Bill may be out of town.  Bill reported that International has the website 

setup so that each member’s personal information can be updated online.  You must have a personal 

email address (not a business address) to be able to do this.  You will also be able to vote for 

International officers online.  The Nominations will be received at the Business Meeting. It was 

requested that clarification on the Nominations be requested.  Chapters are to decide who the rep will 

make the nomination. 

Treasurer’s report, Al Pearson reported no changes, but just received a check for a deposit. 

Road Captain, Mark Adams:  No Report 

Past President, Tim Hicks mention that there is a swap meet at the Twin Drive In.  Entry fee is $6.00 and 

$6.00 for a sale table. 

Bill Evans reported about a membership issue. 

Safety Officer: Stan reported about the Safety course at MWRC held by Rick McKray.  It was requested 

that they possibly hold a Trike Course in Mulvane KS.  Stan also said to be sure to check your tire 

pressures as the weather is changing. 

Quartermaster, Glenn Harmon reported that we have very few sales, but are working on getting website 

and catalog updated. 

Next meeting is October 19th, watch for email on location 

No new business, Meeting adjourned 

Respectfully submitted by  

Laura Harmon, assistant to 

Al Pearson, Secretary/ Treasurer  



 

 


